
Curriculum & Testing Committee Seeking Applicants 

The Texas Commission on Fire Protection is seeking applications for the Curriculum and Testing 
Committee.  There is one vacancy on the committee. 

The committee meets, on average, four times a year at commission headquarters in Austin. Committee 
members are not reimbursed by TCFP for any travel expenses.  Committee members will be actively 
involved in intense review and development of fire fighter training curriculum.  Meetings typically last 
two to three days.  Committees may also meet virtually, as needed. 

Applicants must hold, as a minimum, an Instructor II certification from the commission.  Active 
participation in training programs is preferred. 

Please submit a completed application and a personal profile or resume, not to exceed one page, 
including references to Cliff Grant, Certification Manager at cliff.grant@tcfp.texas.gov by Friday, October 
1, 2021. 

The committee will review applications at its next scheduled meeting.  After this meeting, all applicants 
will receive notification via email as to whether they were selected to be on the committee within two 
weeks of the meeting.  This position will begin active participation in committee beginning January 2022. 

 


